
FAYETTEVILLE CITY COUNCIL 

DISCUSSION OF AGENDA ITEMS MEETING MINUTES 

ST. AVOLD ROOM 

MARCH 13, 2017 

6:00 P.M. 

 

Present: Mayor Nat Robertson 

 

Council Members Kirk deViere (District 2); Chalmers L. 

McDougald (District 4); Robert T. Hurst, Jr. (District 5) 

(arrived at 6:15 p.m.); William J. L. Crisp (District 6); 

Theodore W. Mohn (District 8); James W. Arp, Jr. 

(District 9) 

 

Absent: Council Members Katherine K. Jensen (District 1); 

H. Mitchell Colvin, Jr. (District 3); Larry O. Wright, Sr. 

(District 7) 

 

Others Present: Douglas Hewett, City Manager 

 Karen McDonald, City Attorney 

 Kristoff Bauer, Deputy City Manager 

 Jay Reinstein, Assistant City Manager 

 Kevin Arata, Corporate Communications Director 

 Rob Stone, Engineering and Infrastructure Director 

 Tracey Broyles, Budget and Evaluation Director 

 Members of the Press 

 

 Mayor Robertson called the meeting to order at 6:10 p.m.  He 

advised that Mayor Pro Tem Colvin would be pulling Item 9.02, Council 
Resolutions-Legislative Priorities 2017 Long Session, to be tabled to 

the March 27, 2017, City Council meeting. 

 

 Council Member Crisp also requested a discussion be held at the 

March 22, 2017, special meeting. 

 

 Council Member Arp advised he had questions about the time frame 

for utility extensions and who pays for the extensions. 

 

 Discussion ensued on the proposed bill and revised bill. 

 

 Mayor Robertson distributed information on the proposed K-9 

Memorial and police station.  Council members expressed concerns that 

the K-9 Memorial would be larger than the Slain Officer Memorial.  

Direction was for the City Manager to work with Ms. Dancer on the size 

to ensure it is not larger than the Slain Officer Memorial. 

 

 Regarding Item 6.02, Mr. Kristoff Bauer, Deputy City Manager, 

distributed the proposed notice of public hearing and terms.  He 

reviewed the terms. 

 

 Council was informed on the number of public forum speakers and 

the announcements. 

 

 There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 

6:50 p.m. 

 


